
Report 

One-week Short Term Course on “Cutting edge Advancements in Biomedical 

Engineering (CABE 2024): Lab to Industry (CABE-2025)” (Self-Sponsored) held from 

April 16th - April 20th, 2025. 

 

The One week Short Term Course on “Cutting edge Advancements in Biomedical 

Engineering (CABE 2025): Lab to Industry (CABE-2025)” inaugurated on April 16, 2025. 

This event is organized by Instrumentation and Control Engineering Department. Dr. Richa 

Sharma was initiated the STC program by welcome the guests and participants, and 

introduced Chief Patron, Patron, Co-Patron, General Chair, Organizing Chair, Conveners and 

Coordinators. 

Hon’ble Worthy Director Prof. Binod Kumar Kanaujia, NIT Jalandhar blessed the online 

STC course. 

Prof. (Dr.) K S Nagla, Head, Department of Instrumentation and Control Engineering was 

highlighted the achievements of Department and welcome the audience.  

The course was coordinated by Dr. Deblina Biswas, Dr. Richa Sharma, Dr. Anil Kumar 

Yadav, and Dr. Mahendra Kumar.    

Dr. Deblina Biswas was highlighted the course objective and importance to the audience.   

Total number of Participants: 63 from different-2 background such as, UG, PG, PhD, 

Faculty members at various level, and Industry persons.  

The expert’s from various reputed national and international Institutions, Prof. Pradip Paik, 

IIT BHU; Dr. Arindam Bit, NIT Raipur; Dr. Indranil Banerjee, IIT Jodhpur; Dr. Jyoti Yadav, 

NSUT; Prof. Kunal Pal, NIT Rourkela; Dr. Madan Perumal, CFTRI Mysuru; Dr. Shreya Das, 

System Integrator, Image Guided Therapy - System (IGT-S), Philips, The Netherlands; Dr. 

Sreerup Banerjee, Director & CEO, Steroviz Pixels Pvt. Ltd; Dr. Anupam, Hampton 

University, USA; Dr. Saugat Bhattacharya, Ulster University, UK, were delivered the experts talks 

on different-2 aspects of “Cutting edge Advancements in Biomedical Engineering”, during April 

16th - April 20th, 2025. 



At the last day, during the valedictory program, Participants given suggestions and feedback 

about the program and they are much interested in upcoming version of this event. Finally, 

the vote of the thanks was delivered by Dr. Mahendra Kumar and Dr. Anil Kumar Yadav. 

       

     

    

  

 


